Dept of Linguistics, University of Liverpool, P.O. Box 147, LIVERPOOL L69 3BX

20 September, 1982

Sr Gino Benavides, DULCINEA Restaurant, 29 Ebury St,, LONDON SWIW ONZ

Dear Sr Benavides,

Anglo-Catalan Society Annual Lunch 20 November, 1982

Sr Brugarolas of the Instituto de Espana has passed on to me copies of the correspondence he has already had with you in respect of our society's Annual Lunch, to be held on Saturday 20th November.

I should like to confirm the booking, for approximately 60 people. We shall, as you suggest, try to give you exact figures one month beforehand. Our Treasurer, Dr Geoffrey Walker,phanstoo call on you in mid-October to discuss details of menu, etc. We foresee that a version of your menu 1 (Paella Valenciana) will prove the most smitable. He will be in touch with you in due course to fix up his visit.

We thank you for your help, and look forward to doing business with you.

Yours sincerely,

Max W. Wheeler,

Hon. Secretary.